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Chairman Merrin, Vice-Chair Manning, Ranking Minority Member Boyd, and other Members of 

the House Health Committee, 

As a 32 year-old woman who has lived in Ohio my entire life, I feel betrayed and completely 
unrepresented by the proposed 6-week abortion ban in the Ohio House. Women in this state 
need access to this life-saving health care and would be put in drastic danger if this bill passes. I 
demand that the Ohio House of Representatives REPRESENT the residents of this state and do 
not try to promote this act of political theater in our name and vote no on Senate Bill 23.  
  
Theresa Gromek 
 


